From: Stephanie Kohl <Stephanie.Kohl@eahp.eu>
Date: Monday, 10 January 2022 at 09:49
To: Darija Kuruc Poje <Darija.Kuruc.Poje@eahp.eu>, Claudia Plesan <claudia.plesan@yahoo.com>
Cc: Andras Sule <Andras.Sule@eahp.eu>
Subject: Re: Collaboration opportunities between EAHP and EPSA

Thanks for your feedback, Darija. 

@ Claudia – it would be great if you could share your thoughts by tomorrow. 

Kind regards,
Stephanie 

______________________________
Stephanie Kohl 
Policy & Advocacy Officer
European Association of Hospital Pharmacists (EAHP)


From: Darija Kuruc Poje <Darija.Kuruc.Poje@eahp.eu>
Date: Thursday, 6 January 2022 at 13:17
To: Stephanie Kohl <Stephanie.Kohl@eahp.eu>, Andras Sule <Andras.Sule@eahp.eu>, Claudia Plesan <claudia.plesan@yahoo.com>
Subject: Re: Collaboration opportunities between EAHP and EPSA

Dear Stephanie,

please find my answers below in blue:

1. On the 3rd of February, 16:00 CET will be held the first Online Discussion Forum of the year, following the topic "Specialisation in Pharmaceutical Education : skills 2.0". The objective of this event is to give the opportunity for our students to discuss directly with professionals from the various pharmaceutical fields, and brainstorm on how to improve pharmaceutical specialisation in EU countries. The outcomes will help us build propositions for our position paper.
0. I think it would be interesting to offer an EAHP speaker to them. Would one of you be interested and available to join the discussion forum? ​If Andras agrees, I would suggest him as he is very well acquainted with this topic.
1. EPSA Podcast : Mental Health and Overmedicalisation. This podcast will be discussing the state of mental health in Europe, mental health care and the role of pharmacists. If you agree, our Publications Coordinator, Sarah, will be contacting you to discuss the topic further with you, in order to better understand your views on the topic. The recording of the podcast will be the first week of March.
1. I think this could also be a good opportunity to reach students. To spread the work a bit, I think it would be good if one of you could engage, preferably the person that does not attend the online discussion forum. If Claudia and Andras agree, I can take this topic as it is very relevant to us, especially in these COVID-19 times.
1. As discussed, we are currently working on EPSA's White Paper on healthcare skills and education, with a section dedicated to clinical skills and specialisation. We would be honoured to learn from your experience and get your feedback on the possible improvements, in line with the discussions that will be held during the Online Discussion Forum.
2. Providing feedback on their paper would be a good opportunity to share our thoughts with students. Completely agree with your suggestion.
1. After the Online Discussion Forum, according to both of our assessments, we would like to host webinars on hospital and clinical skills to better inform our members. 
3. For this point, I think it would be good if we could provide them with a few topic suggestions and dates. Maybe we could discuss this at the Board meeting to see if there are also other Board members that want to engage in this activity. This way we might be able to cover more topics and you would not have to do all the work related to the collaboration opportunities since there are quite a lot. I agree with your suggestion (here is my topic suggestion - "Bringing real evidence in everyday practice during COVID-19 times" (with this, I mean how HP can help to clarify between real and fake news to all healthcare providers as there are a lot of information out there in the open))
1. Finally, Gabriela, our Professional Affairs Coordinator, will soon start to work on our Career Week, and we would be delighted to have you.
4. We should definitely engage in the career week. I am not sure about the format, but I assume that there would be some written content requested and possibly a webinar. I agree with your suggestion. Is there anything I can do to help you with?
1. Since EPSA also asked for input from our side, what I would like to discuss with them is the Student Science Award and how they could support us with the promotion in late spring/early summer and with getting students on Board to join in. What do you think? I agree with your suggestion. We definitely need their help as we received just 2 candidates for upcoming congress.


Kind regards,

Darija
___________________________
Darija Kuruc Poje 
Director of Professional Development
European Association of Hospital Pharmacists (EAHP)
Boulevard Brand Whitlock 87 Box 11 (4th floor)
1200 Brussels

e-mail: darija.kuruc.poje@eahp.eu
www.eahp.eu


From: Stephanie Kohl <Stephanie.Kohl@eahp.eu>
Sent: January 6, 2022 12:09 PM
To: Darija Kuruc Poje <Darija.Kuruc.Poje@eahp.eu>; Andras Sule <Andras.Sule@eahp.eu>; Claudia Plesan <claudia.plesan@yahoo.com>
Subject: Collaboration opportunities between EAHP and EPSA 
 
Dear Darija, Claudia and András,
 
Before the holidays, András and I followed up with one of the EPSA members that attended our Oath to Society launch event in October about engagement possibilities linked to the oath with students. Chloé (the EPSA member we exchanged with) shared a list of activities with us that EPSA deems interesting for us to engage in. I have included the list below and added some thoughts in green for each item. 
 
@ Claudia & Darija - It would be great if you could share your thoughts on the below list with me by the 11th of January.
 
@ András – Since you are on holidays at the moment, we can discuss your feedback during our policy call next week.
 
1. On the 3rd of February, 16:00 CET will be held the first Online Discussion Forum of the year, following the topic "Specialisation in Pharmaceutical Education : skills 2.0". The objective of this event is to give the opportunity for our students to discuss directly with professionals from the various pharmaceutical fields, and brainstorm on how to improve pharmaceutical specialisation in EU countries. The outcomes will help us build propositions for our position paper.
0. I think it would be interesting to offer an EAHP speaker to them. Would one of you be interested and available to join the discussion forum? 
1. EPSA Podcast : Mental Health and Overmedicalisation. This podcast will be discussing the state of mental health in Europe, mental health care and the role of pharmacists. If you agree, our Publications Coordinator, Sarah, will be contacting you to discuss the topic further with you, in order to better understand your views on the topic. The recording of the podcast will be the first week of March.
1. I think this could also be a good opportunity to reach students. To spread the work a bit, I think it would be good if one of you could engage, preferably the person that does not attend the online discussion forum. 
1. As discussed, we are currently working on EPSA's White Paper on healthcare skills and education, with a section dedicated to clinical skills and specialisation. We would be honoured to learn from your experience and get your feedback on the possible improvements, in line with the discussions that will be held during the Online Discussion Forum.
2. Providing feedback on their paper would be a good opportunity to share our thoughts with students. 
1. After the Online Discussion Forum, according to both of our assessments, we would like to host webinars on hospital and clinical skills to better inform our members. 
3. For this point, I think it would be good if we could provide them with a few topic suggestions and dates. Maybe we could discuss this at the Board meeting to see if there are also other Board members that want to engage in this activity. This way we might be able to cover more topics and you would not have to do all the work related to the collaboration opportunities since there are quite a lot. 
1. Finally, Gabriela, our Professional Affairs Coordinator, will soon start to work on our Career Week, and we would be delighted to have you.
4. We should definitely engage in the career week. I am not sure about the format, but I assume that there would be some written content requested and possibly a webinar.
1. Since EPSA also asked for input from our side, what I would like to discuss with them is the Student Science Award and how they could support us with the promotion in late spring/early summer and with getting students on Board to join in. What do you think?
 
If you have any other collaboration ideas, please feel free to share them as well. 
 
Kind regards,
Stephanie

